
Orange Peel 
Rotary Club of Orangevale 
District 5180 
Sept. 17, 2021 Meeting   
 
Special note to all----I was not at the meeting as I was walking the beaches of Maui with Russ (of course) and Jeff & Linda 
Valtman.  But I thing it’s important to share what I have especially the pictures!  So, I’m playing catch up! 
 
 

Welcome 
--Celebrating Basic Education & Literacy Month and Constitution Day 
 

Announcements 
--David Paige sent a message expressing his thanks for the amazing and kind sendoff.  His new email is: 
1Designguy@gmail.com.  Be sure to stay in touch! 
--Desiree Wilson lauded the club for all we were doing 
 

Fundraising Committee 
The committee thus far is:  Dennis S., Dianna N. Don G., Russ & Lorie R., and Sue Frost.   
--Progress was made.  See’s Candy will be by pre-selling, rather than storefront in November/December timeframe.   
--Zoom meeting with Pacific Auction Company.  We are still deciding on that one until more research is done. 
--Next Spring is a possible Drive-thru BBQ with Texas Roadhouse preparing the food. 
******Remember this is what the committee is working on.  We will need all members to buy into these.  We cannot 
possibly raise enough money for the club if we apply the old 80/20 rule!  Please speak up and let us hear your ideas and 
opinions. 
 

Prospector –Don Glover couldn’t be there so the other Don stood in for him.  Don M. for Don G. 

 

Our Speaker 
Sumner Howes of the Folsom Pioneer Village spoke of the trials and tribulations of those who ventured to California for 
the Gold Rush.  Sumner described the hardships they faced, as well as their inventiveness and ingenuity in developing 
tools and methods for extracting gold  He was well received and we hope to invite him back, because he has more 
stories to tell. 

 
Upcoming Speakers for September 
--Sept. 24 is HART of Orangevale & Fair Oaks.  Brenda Epperly will be our speaker. 
--Oct. 1 is Ken Spencer.  He always talks about fascinating Iphone information and the latest apps. 
 

Fundraising 
--Several meetings as we try to come up with game plans to raise money without the crab feed.  It is really important for 
members to keep an open mind to new ideas.  Nothing is perfect, but we are trying! 
 
Pictures following thanks to Bob K.  
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Thought for a missing newsletter…..The ocean is everything I want to be.  Beautiful, mysterious and free! 


